UNITED STATES MARINE CORPS



MARINE UNMANNED AERIAL VEHICLE SQUADRON 2
MARINE AIRCRAFT GROUP 14
POSTAL SERVICE CENTER BOX 8077
CHERRY POINT, NC 28533-8077

1750 DRC

Welcome Message from the Deployment Readiness Coordinator

Dear Family Member:

On behalf of Lieutenant Colonel Michael R. Kempf, Commanding Officer, Marine Unmanned Aerial Vehicle Squadron 2 (VMU-2), I would like to take this opportunity to welcome you to the Nightowl Family. I am very excited to serve as your Deployment Readiness Coordinator (DRC), formerly known as, Family Readiness Officer or FRO, and ask that you allow me the opportunity to assist in whatever your family readiness needs might be. Whether providing official two-way command communication, information and referral services, readiness and deployment support, or volunteer management, I look forward to helping you achieve your personal readiness goals.

In cultivating a sense of community among our families, I look forward to the events that we plan throughout the year. Thus, you are an integral part of the coordination and execution that goes into making an event successful. Please consider volunteering for any event that our unit plans or organizes. Knowing that VMU-2 will benefit greatly from your volunteer efforts, our community as a whole could truly use your support as well. For volunteer opportunities in and around Cherry Point, please click on the following link:

http://smp.mccscherrypoint.com/volunteering/

To assist you in learning more about our programs aboard Marine Corps Air Station Cherry Point, please visit the following link:

http://mccscherrypoint.com/

VMU-2 also has a FB page; it is not an official site but you are welcome to share information and exchange ideas with fellow Nightowls. The FB page is listed under, "Friends & Family of VMU-2". Here's the link for easy access:

http://www.facebook.com/

You are a valued member of our command, and my heartfelt desire is to support the family element in sustaining their readiness. Feel free to contact me with any questions, concerns, ideas, or suggestions you may have regarding the Family Readiness Program.

Thank you, and again, welcome to the Nightowl Family a.k.a. Parliament!

Sincerely,

Jeannette Young Deployment Readiness Coordinator Marine Unmanned Aerial Vehicle Squadron 2

Office: 252-466-7680 Cell: 252-288-8468

Email: jeannette.young@usmc.mil